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  Mid-Century Modern Interiors Lucinda Kaukas
Havenhand,2019-01-24 Mid-Century Modern Interiors
explores the history of interior design during
arguably its most iconic and influential period.
The 1930s to the 1960s in the United States was a
key moment for interior design. It not only saw
the emergence of some of interior design's most
globally-important designers, it also saw the
field of interior design emerge at last as a
profession in its own right. Through a series of
detailed case studies this book introduces the key
practitioners of the period – world-renowned
designers including Ray and Charles Eames, Richard
Neutra, and George Nelson – and examines how they
developed new approaches by applying systematic
and rational principles to the creation of
interior spaces. It takes us into the mind of the
designer to show how they each used interior
design to express their varied theoretical
interests, and reveals how the principles they
developed have become embodied in the way interior
design is practiced today. This focus on
unearthing the underlying ideas and concepts
behind their designs rather than on the finished
results creates a richer, more conceptual
understanding of this pivotal period in modernist
design history. With an extended introduction
setting the case studies within the broader
context of twentieth-century design and
architectural history, this book provides both an
introduction and an in-depth analysis for students
and scholars of interior design, architecture and
design history.
  Designing the Modern Interior Penny
Sparke,2009-06 Presents a history of interior
design from the late 19th to the 21st centuries,
and examines particular characteristics that are
consistent across this period.
  MIDCENTURY MODERN: 15 INTERIOR DESIGN IDEAS I.
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Ngeow,2021-04-22 Master midcentury modern design
principles with this simple and snappy interior
design handbook. Do you love rich and vibrant
timeless design? Are you on a budget and planning
a project based on this hot trend? Are you excited
to find out how to create the look for your home,
hotel or motel? Award-winning author Ivy Ngeow has
been in the practice of architecture and interior
design for more than 25 years, starting her own
firm in 2001. She was architecture and interiors
columnist for London’s Wimbledon Time and Leisure
magazine for 7 years. Apart from residential
properties in New York and London, her experience
includes “vacay homes” in the Hamptons, Caribbean
resorts, Gleneagles Golf and Spa Resort, Claridges
and boutique hotels in Havana and Penang, two
UNESCO World Heritage sites. Now Ivy is ready to
share some of her best-kept interior design
secrets with you. Influenced by iconic cultural
references such as the Queen’s Gambit, Twin Peaks,
Vegas and Hitchcock, Ivy will inspire you in your
own project, large or small. Midcentury Modern: 15
Interior Design Ideas is a concise style guide
with instant ideas and know-how to save you
research, time and money for creating rooms of
maximum impact with minimum fuss. Inside you'll
find: ★ 15 easy-to-read illustrated ideas, each
from a Queen’s Gambit scene to provide a pithy
overview; ★ Brief history to explain the concept;
★ Recommendations to guide you on the design
elements; ★ Color palettes, furniture, lighting,
wall and floor finishes to help you style a room,
new or old; ★HOT TIP in every chapter to amp up
any design and give it the professional touch;
BONUS: 3 classic easy celebratory cocktail recipes
to thirst-quench like the Queen. This lifestyle
handbook will teach you how to interior design
like the Queen’s Gambit. Perfect for amateurs,
designers, enthusiasts or modernistas.
  Old World Interiors David Naylor,2008 Interior
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designer David Naylor embraces the broad range of
possibilities presented by a world of materials
old and new, of objects both found and
manufactured. He calls his approach infusion
design, by which he means capturing the ideas of
the Old World without forgetting about the
present, stirring melting pots of cultures and
allowing opposites to coexist, and pulling
together objects from around the world. The
timelessness, natural warmth, and adaptability of
the popular Southwesternstyle aesthetic provide an
appealing backdrop for his interpretations, which
eschew the clich�s while retaining the essence.
The architectural elements of the region-round
beams, adobe walls, natural wood finishes-create a
versatile aesthetic that can embrace an infinite
variety of designs, while the nomadic nature of
Americans generally, who move freely about the
country bringing their favorite decor items with
them, makes for limitless opportunities to infuse
designs with intriguing juxtapositions and
unexpected placements. Chapters include: Old
World, New World Luxe Americana Contemporary
Comfort Mixing It Up Trained as a painter and
visual artist, David Naylor turned to furniture
and interior design and has opened his own
workrooms and showroom to feature pieces that he
incorporates into his design commissions. He has
studied at Philadelphia College of Art and later
the Pennsylvania Academy of Fine Arts. His
designstudio, Visions Design Group, is located in
Santa Fe, NM.
  The Modern Interior Penny Sparke,2008-09-15
Today’s home is filled with pieces from Pottery
Barn, IKEA, and Crate & Barrel, and we pore over
glossy catalogs in hopes of achieving the “modern
interior.” This idealized aesthetic is the subject
of Penny Sparke’s study, as she explores the style
in both its absolute form and the diverse
decorating approaches seen in the contemporary
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home. The shift from Victorian to modern style,
The Modern Interior reveals, was not as simple and
smooth as it is often perceived and the book
probes the complicated history behind that
transition. Sparke examines the work of such
designers as Marcel Breuer, Frank Lloyd Wright,
Charles and Ray Eames, and Mies van der Rohe, and
draws upon design examples from the United States
and Europe to reveal that, unlike the designed
exteriors of buildings and institutions, the idea
of the “interior” has been a largely abstract
conception promoted through exhibitions, retail
stores, and mass media. A comprehensive and in-
depth investigation of the design environments we
live and play in, The Modern Interior will be
essential reading for all scholars and interested
observers of architecture and modern design
culture.
  Designing the French Interior Anca I.
Lasc,Georgina Downey,Mark Taylor,2015-10-22
Designing the French Interior traces France's
central role in the development of the modern
domestic interior, from the pre-revolutionary
period to the 1970s, and addresses the importance
of various media, including drawings, prints,
pattern books, illustrated magazines, department
store catalogs, photographs, guidebooks, and
films, in representing and promoting French
interior design to a wider audience. Contributors
to this original volume identify and historicize
the singularity of the modern French domestic
interior as a generator of reproducible images, a
site for display of both highly crafted and mass-
produced objects, and the direct result of widely-
circulated imagery in its own right. This
important volume enables an invaluable new
understanding of the relationship between
architecture, interior spaces, material cultures,
mass media and modernity.
  American Modern Thomas Obrien,2018-06-05 “One of
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those designers whose interior and furniture
designs look discovered, not created . . . both
comfortable and exquisite, calm and eclectic.”
—Apartment Therapy Designer and merchant,
collector and tastemaker, Thomas O’Brien has made
a career of translating cool notions of modernism
into an easy and generous array of modern styles
that anyone can attain. Now he introduces readers
to a range of those styles—from casual to formal,
vintage to urban—alongside stunning photography
and charming design stories. O’Brien carefully
describes the design process of his chosen
projects, including a downtown New York City loft,
a traditional Connecticut estate, and a converted
schoolhouse in eastern Long Island. Each home
explores a view on the modern design spectrum he
has created, as well as the individual choices
that make the design unique and its mix
essentially American. He explains not only what
was at work to create a given style, but how
readers can import those practices to their own
homes and personal design sensibilities. Important
design principles such as architectural
authenticity, color relationships, correctness of
scale, and informed collecting are threaded
through a practical narrative that reads like a
master class in interior design. American Modern
is an inspiring design volume that will redefine
the way readers think about modern interiors.
“O’Brien carefully describes the design process of
his chosen projects. Beautiful imagery and a
unique layout describe his approach to design in a
new and innovative way.” —LIFEMSTYLE “It’s like
getting a glimpse into the studio paintings of a
great master . . . I especially love how all of
his spaces feel so gender neutral, the perfect
balance.” —Cottage Farm
  Modern Interior Design Guy Vanduyn,2021-05-08
Have you ever found yourself asking the question
what are the different types of interior design
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styles? Do you know the difference between
traditional and transitional interior design?
Maybe you want to switch up your style but can't
decide which direction to go in. Keep reading for
Decorilla's ultimate guide decoding everything you
need to know about the top 20 decorating styles.
If you need more personalized interior design help
see how online interior design services can
transform your home today. AFTER READING THIS
REPORT, YOU WILL... 1. KNOW ABOUT THE POPULAR
INTERIOR DESIGN STYLES 2. KNOW MARKET INTEREST
TREND FOR EACH INTERIOR DESIGN STYLE 3. BE IN A
POSITION TO DECIDE WHICH INTERIOR DESIGN STYLE YOU
CAN FOCUS ON.
  Artfully Modern Richard Mishaan,Judith
Nasatir,2014-11-04 Interior designer Richard
Mishaan believes that all furniture and decorative
accessories with inherently good form can be
combined successfully regardless of style, period,
or price. He creates exuberant, bold, glamorous
spaces known for their masterful use of art that
are nevertheless comfortable above all. In his
work, every room is treated to at least one small
luxury: bespoke embroidery on a wall covering, a
shimmery midcentury Murano-glass chandelier, or a
screen covered in wallpaper patterned like
malachite. Mishaan believes that the best
interiors are layered and rich. He skillfully
brings together furnishings and objects from
myriad eras—Italian neoclassic, seventeenth-
century French, African tribal, Art Deco,
Biedermeier—in a contemporary fusion style that
has become his signature. This volume covers
Mishaan’s best work since 2009 and includes a
dozen spaces of every scale, from gemlike city
apartments to Hamptons estates and the
presidential suite at the St. Regis Hotel.
Throughout, he weaves tips on how to live well in
any size dwelling; full-color photography
illustrates his ideas for truly personalizing
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spaces and for injecting areas devoted completely
to comfort in every room.
  Modern Interiors DesignSource Bridget
Vranckx,2007-10-09 Another wonderful addition to
the DesignSource series, this volume focuses on
modern interior design and will help you create
your modern dream home! Modern Interior
DesignSource presents cutting-edge ideas from
around the world for a wide range of twenty-first-
century residences. Experimenting with color,
texture, arrangement, materials, and finishes,
there are myriad ways to personalize your home.
Whether your home is urban or rural, large or
small, this book showcases thousands of design
solutions that can be applied to each room of the
house.
  Interiors in Detail Dominic Bradbury,2015-09-29
Encompassing everything from townhouses and
farmsteads to mountain cabins and beach houses,
this beautifully illustrated and comprehensive
reference will inspire both first-time decorators
and experienced interior designers. Explore 100
exemplary private homes through 600 lavish images,
from Manhattan and Marrakech to Madrid and
Melbourne, with stops in Los Angeles, Miami, Hong
Kong, Istanbul, London, Paris, Milan, and Rio de
Janeiro—in styles ranging from Art Deco to modern.
This rich resource for the imagination is divided
into ten chapters devoted to color, composition,
setting, and other specific elements of interior
style. Each chapter is illustrated with interiors
designed by some of the most original and creative
designers and architects working today: Bates
Masi, Alexander Gorlin, Jonathan Adler, Rose
Tarlow, Pierre Frey, Vicente Wolf, Tsao & McKown,
Frederic Mechiche, Fearon Hay, David Collins,
Winka Dubbeldam, and many more. A double-page
spread reveals the most spectacular space in each
home, followed by a list of key concepts, numbered
close-ups that highlight aspects of the design,
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and expert write-ups to explain how each element
serves the design as a whole. With practical
design ingredients, advice, and ideas
throughout—from materials to furniture design,
texture, pattern, and light—Interiors in Detail is
an essential sourcebook for anyone seeking
inspiration for his or her own space. No matter
their tastes and aspirations, readers will find a
style to catch the eye and engage the creative
mind.
  Living Modern Richard Powers,Phyllis
Richardson,2013-09-24 “Covers all the precepts of
modern design.” —Home & Design Whether the living
space is large or small, anyone can create a
modern interior. This ambitious book is all about
clean lines, elegant color combinations,
maximizing indoor-outdoor relationships, artfully
collecting and displaying objects, and utilizing
open areas for lounging, cooking, and dining.
Hundreds of photographs reveal private homes
around the world, in particular from places where
modern living has achieved its best
expression—such as California, Brazil,
Scandinavia, and Australia—but also from places
where modern forms have been fused with vernacular
styles or set against exotic vegetation. From
desert to jungle, from city to country, Living
Modern offers a boundless resource for achieving a
personal vision of contemporary stylishness.
  The New Interior, Modern Decorations for the
Modern Home Hazel Hyman Adler,1916
  New England Modern Jaci Conry,2020-07-21 Melding
the region’s time-honored architecture with a
multi-faceted design sensibility. The past is
everywhere in New England, especially in the
architecture. Surrounded by all this history, is
it challenging to create forward-thinking interior
spaces? For a long time that was the case. But not
anymore. Residents now want their interiors to
exude an innovative, worldly flair. They want
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their spaces to embody progress and technology, to
exude a cosmopolitan spirit. Big sideboards and
heavy chairs have been swapped out for elements
that resonate with a cleaner décor. Formal rooms
have been obviated with open floor plans. Punches
of unexpected color, bold patterns, and layers of
textural elements abound. While New Englanders
previously clung to style selections that were
safe and understated, interiors now feature
dramatic elements, reflecting a curated mix of
furnishings, modern assemblages of leather, glass,
and steel, and other statement-making contrasting
materials. New England Modern highlights interiors
created by ten New England designers that are bold
and vibrant, with a modern feel and flow just
right for today’s homeowners. Jaci Conry has been
covering home design for more than fifteen years.
She has written for countless publications
including the Boston Globe,Better Homes & Gardens,
Domino, Dwell, Design New England, and Boston
Home. In late 2017, she became editor-in-chief of
a new shelter magazine, Interiors Boston. She and
her family live in Falmouth, on Cape Cod. Michael
J. Lee is a Boston-based architectural
photographer with a combined twenty-eight years of
interior design and photography experience. He has
shot more than fifty print magazine and book
covers, and is a recipient of awards from The Room
to Dream Foundation, The Boston Architectural
College, and The American Society of Interior
Designers.
  "Biography, Identity and the Modern Interior "
Penny Sparke,2017-07-05 Through a series of case
studies from the mid-eighteenth century to the
start of the twenty-first, this collection of
essays considers the historical insights that
ethno/auto/biographical investigations into the
lives of individuals, groups and interiors can
offer design and architectural historians.
Established scholars and emerging researchers shed
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light on the methodological issues that arise from
the use of these sources to explore the history of
the interior as a site in which everyday life is
experienced and performed, and the ways in which
contemporary architects and interior designers
draw on personal and collective histories in their
practice. Historians and theorists working within
a range of disciplinary contexts and
historiographical traditions are turning to
biography as means of exploring and accounting for
social, cultural and material change - and this
volume reflects that turn, representing the fields
of architectural and design history, social
history, literary history, creative writing and
design practice. Topics include masters and
servants in eighteenth-century English kitchens;
the lost interiors of Oscar Wilde's 'House
Beautiful'; Elsa Schiaparelli's Surrealist spaces;
Jean Genet, outlaws, and the interiors of
marginality; and architect Lina Bo Bardi's 'Glass
House', S?Paulo, Brazil.
  200 Tips for Modern Interior Design Marta
Serrats,2010 How to create attractive rooms and
spaces suited to any lifestyle. '200 Tips for
Modern Interior Design' is a lushly illustrated
resource that will inform and inspire home owners
and designers. More than 800 full-colour
photographs of the world's most beautiful homes
showcase modern interior design at its very best.
Descriptive captions that highlight important
features, such as furniture and individual
decorative items, complement the photographs. Line
drawings are used to emphasize unique design
ideas, and floor plans help define the spaces and
provide useful insights for readers. '200 Tips for
Modern Interior Design' covers every area of the
home and demonstrates how a fresh perspective can
yield exciting results. For example, entrances and
corridors are often overlooked even though they
are the most-used areas in any home. Materials
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traditionally used in kitchens can be powerful
design options in other rooms as well. The book
contains tips for the entire home: * Entrances and
corridors * Living rooms * Dining rooms * Live-
and-work areas * Kitchens * Bedrooms * Bathrooms *
All-in-one areas, such as studio apartments *
Outside spaces There is also a directory that
provides a comprehensive list of design retailers
and services -- a significant benefit to any
reader. The clean lines and bright, open feel of
200 Tips for Modern Interior Design make it a
pleasure to read. The pages of this massive book
are filled with inspiration for the creative home
owner and designer. AUTHOR: Marta Serrats is a
journalist based in Barcelona and a member of the
European Council of Interior Architects and the
International Federation of Interior Architects.
She has edited and developed several books related
to architecture, art and design. ILLUSTRATIONS:
800 colour photographs
  Selling Good Design Marilyn F. Friedman,2003
Designers now have at their fingertips an
invaluable reference: an illustrated history of
modern furnishings and interior design from period
rooms of the early twentieth century. Ikea, eat
your heart out: Macy's, Lord & Taylor and others
designed exhibits in the 1920s with mock living
rooms, bedrooms, and even kitchens to display and
sell modern furnishings and decorative objects.
Marilyn Friedman's text and accompanying period
photographs describe in detail the exhibits held
by Macys, Lord & Taylor, B. Altman, and
Wanamaker's to popularize modern design. Macy's,
in particular, worked closely with the
Metropolitan Museum of Art to select designers and
display works of modern design by Gio Ponti,
William Lescaze, and Paul Frankel as part of the
exhibits. More than 120 photographs illustrate
period furnishings and decorative objects by
European and American designers, providing a
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visual feast for interior designers, art lovers,
and collectors.
  What is Modern Interior Design? Museum of Modern
Art (New York, N.Y.),Edgar Kaufmann,1953
  Modernique Julia Buckingham,2017-04-04 This is
an irresistible guide for all who crave the
elegance and ease of modern style combined with
the warmth of tradition. For the countless readers
who are eager to create a home with a modern look
while still keeping treasured pieces, designer
Julia Buckingham outlines how to mix old and new,
and decodes what brings an interior to life. Her
energetic approach has captured the media, and she
has quickly become known for personality-driven
rooms filled with color, style, and ease. In
Modernique, readers will find both inspiration and
design advice from a modern master.
  Interior Design Since 1900 (Fourth) (World of
Art) Anne Massey,2020-04-14 Newly updated and
overflowing with color, this well-established
history of interior design describes and
illustrates each movement and change in taste
throughout the twentieth century. Interior design
experienced an extraordinary amount of changes in
taste and style during the twentieth century. From
William Morris and the Arts and Crafts movement to
expressionism, postmodernism, and green design,
Interior Design Since 1900 charts them all.
Featuring more than two hundred color
illustrations of interiors from around the world,
this book reveals the fundamental changes in style
that occurred throughout the century. The 1900s
saw the emergence of professional designers and a
growing appetite to redesign homes to keep up with
popular fashion. In recent decades, the focus has
shifted toward public spaces and sustainable
design. In this survey, Anne Massey explores the
social, political, economic, and cultural contexts
of these developments. This book has been a
classic introduction to interior design for almost
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thirty years. The new, fourth edition is brought
up-to-date with a chapter on transnational design,
encompassing mid-century modernist work in
Singapore and Sri Lanka, as well as more recent
interior spaces, including luxury hotels in Dubai
and a contemporary art museum in Cape Town.
Through this book, Massey shows how a shared
language of design and cutting-edge technology are
reshaping interiors around the globe.
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